
 
Home and School Association  

 
June 15, 2023 

 
Dear Families of Starbuck School,  
 
We are happy to announce that the Starbuck School Home and School Association has 
been re-established for the upcoming school year. We are looking forward to collaborating 
with the school community to support the students at Starbuck School.  
 
The Home and School Association for the 2023-2024 and 2024-2025 years has been 
established as: 
 

 Executive Members 
1. Chairperson - Christin Bush 
2. Vice-Chairperson - Dani Fiola 
3. Secretary - Laura Labossier & Letitia Dudar 
4. Treasurer - Tina Di Fronzo 
5. Social Events - Jessica Denlof 
6. Fundraiser Chair - Krista Krysowaty 

              
                      Members at Large 

1. Liza Rasmussan 
2. Bethany Craig 
3. Lisa Paetkau 
4. Heather Zinn 

 
As we start to plan for the upcoming school year, we welcome feedback from Starbuck 
School families. Please complete this very brief survey to help us set goals and priorities by 
June 30, 2023.  
 
https://forms.gle/1Pa17obZUFrofR4S8      
 
Please feel free to also reach out at any time via starbuckhomeandschool@gmail.com 
 
Kindly,  
 
Christin Bush 
 


